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Kastenday, Dakota

From: Brian Bochman < >

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 11:10 AM

To: Centinario, Michael; Kastenday, Dakota

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: France & Minnesota Drive Application

CAUTION: This email was sent from outside of the City of Bloomington. Unless you recognize the sender and know the content, do 

not click links or open attachments. 

 

Gentlemen, 

  

Please pause our application process for our project at 3901 Minnesota Drive.  We can give the City a Timeline 

Waiver while we work through some sitework and contamination issues that are affecting the buildability of the 

site.  Please let me know if there is anything further you need from me, we will be in touch when we are ready to get 

the process moving again. 

  

Thank you. 

  
Brian Bochman 

 

 

300 23rd Ave E, Suite 300, West Fargo, ND 58078 

D. 701.997.2567  O. 701.478.4300  C. 701.212.8110 

W. enclavecompanies.com 
  

 
  

 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 

others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 

taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 

 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 

Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 

Security, archiving and compliance. 

 

 

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be 

analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. 

If suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.  


